
 

11
th
 July 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of  

  Children in Foundation 2 
 

As part of our transition to year 1, from 
Monday 16

th
 July, children will be lining up in 

the morning in the main playground and not 
by the current Foundation 2 classrooms. 
 

Foundation 2 staff will be on hand at the 
Northbrook Road gate to assist children but 
they may come in any of the three gates. 
 

Many thanks 
 

The  Foundation 2 Team 


